
Week Commencing: 15.11.21 

 

Our school descended into a minute of ‘quiet and calm’ on Thursday this week, on Remembrance Day at 11am. It is always 

very powerful when our usual  lively and engaging environments  fall silent and all our pupils seemed to sense the im-

portance of this moment of stillness. Take a look at our Facebook Page for some of the other Remembrance Activities that 

classes took part in. 

Today was kindness day as well. Kindness is one of our school values. I had some unexpected visitors from Holly Class today 

who gave me a kindness card and a lovely message. It made my day! 

- Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

 

     “Change your face today—with just a smile!” Jennifer 

Birthdays Coming Up : Leo (Gold), Khanya (Apple) 

Enjoy your special Day! 

 

Upcoming dates; 

19.11.21 Children In Need 

Pupils will be taking part in ‘OV 

does Strictly’ morning! Non-

Uniform day: £1 donation please 

22.11.21 National Gingerbread 

Day! All classes will be decorating 

gingerbread today! 

30.11.21 St Andrews Day 

Dress in blue and white and take 

part in some Scottish fun! 

Intouch 

This is our new way of communicating with staff and families. 

Everyone will receive an invitation via email (families should have 

had these), asking you to download the SIMS parent app. In line 

with other schools, this will be now be the way the school sends 

all communication about the goings on at Oak View. Out of 214 

invitations sent so far, only 14 parents have signed up. We will 

resend links to you all in case the originals are now lost in your 

inbox! 

Fun Family Quiz Night  19.11.21 

Unfortunately, we have taken the decision to CANCEL this event, 

due to lack of interest. We will attempt to host it again in the 

spring term, when people may feel more confident  in socialising. 

Christmas Lunch 

A letter has gone out regarding Christmas 

lunch day. 

Please make sure you complete and return 

the slip if you want your child to have a 

Christmas dinner, so we know numbers! 

Thank you. 

Accuro 

Please look out for a flyer regarding coffee morning in two weeks 

being held by Accuro at our school. 


